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On February 15th, the Public Safety Subcommittee recommended acknowledging receipt 

of a report from the Department of Justice on Legal Tools Replacement Project 3.0. 

 

The Legal Tools Replacement Project 3.0 remains critical to replacing DOJ’s legacy case 

management, timekeeping, and billing applications with a commercial-off-the-shelf 

product.  After submission of the report, DOJ reported that that agency has begun 

contract negotiations with a solution vendor.  The final scope, schedule, and budget of 

the project are yet-to-be determined. 

 

The Public Safety Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 


